National Tertiary Education Union, answer to question on notice,
13 September 2019 (received 19 September 2019).

Senate Standing Committee on Education and Employment

Attn:

The only question on notice to NTEU was in relation to following exchange from Senator Patrick, re
details about NTEU officials that have been convicted prior to and since the introduction of Fair

Work (Registered Organisations) Act.

The answer is that no NTEU officials have ever been convicted of any breaches of any industrial laws.
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